
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Ed Gorman 
30+ year resident in House district 45 Barbara Smith Warner 
 
I urge in the strongest terms Rep. Smith Warner and the other Representatives to support HB 2578. 
This action is critically necessary to restore balance and fairness into our electoral process. 
 
Thank you 
Ed Gorman 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Ed Gorman 
3016 NE 56th Ave 
Portland, OR 97213-3332 
(503) 757-4184 
 
 
 


